
UNITED STATES COMMISSION ON CIVIL RIGHTS
Washington, D. C. 20425

,June 30, 1980

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

- Dear Dr. Garcia:

I am pleased to send your Advisory Committee Membership Certificate,
signed by Chairman Flemming and Staff Director Nunez. The idea was
suggested by a committee member, who saw it as an effective means to
give greater visibility to the Commission's Advisory Committees and
to your role as a member. I hope you will display it prominently.

On behalf of the Commissioners and the Staff Director, I gratefully
offer sincere appreciation for your continuing service. Increasingly,
the Advisory Committees are counted on for a major and valuable con-
tribution to the work of the Commission.

Sincerely,

THOMAS L. NEUMANN
Assistant Staff Director

for Regional Programs

Enclosure


